
WORD AROUND THE WEBB 

 

Field Trips 

This week, several classes will be going to 

Liberty Lanes Bowling Alley. The Senior class 

will be visiting Life Choices Day Program. 

Also, Ms. Miller’s class will be taking weekly 

vocational trips to Connections Church. Her 

students volunteer packing the food 

backpacks and cleaning the church. 


